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SR 60 (W. Brandon Boulevard) Pedestrian Improvements/New Medians at Limona Road
and Pauls Drive 254677-5-45

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits at Limona Road

and Pauls Drive
Project Start July 23, 2023
City Brandon
County Hillsborough
Road Brandon Blvd

SR 60
Construction
Cost

$535,000

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2024

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maddie Pfingsten
  727-575-8334
  roadwork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of October 20, 2023, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed.  

This project is addressing pedestrian safety improvements with the
construction of median islands along SR 60 (W. Brandon Boulevard)
in Hillsborough County.

Work includes constructing a median traffic separator and all
necessary signs and pavement markings. 


